
RE: Letter of Recommendation for Richard Harris  

 

From: Website Form Submission <noreply@revize.com>  

Sent: Wednesday, August 27, 2025 3:28 PM 

To: Laura Moss <lmoss@indianriver.gov> 

Cc: Scott Johnson <sjohnson@indianriver.gov> 

Subject: Website Contact Form Submission 

 

CAUTION: This message is from an external source. Please use caution when opening 

attachments or clicking links. 

 

 

first_name = John 

last_name = Macionis 

email = macionis@kenyon.edu 

phone = 7403984300 

text-1696620181382 = 206 Ocean Way 

issue = Dear Commissioner Moss: 

This letter is sent in response to the resignation of Shelly Graziani, a former member of the beach 

committee, who is relocating due to the demands of her job. 

I write in support of Richard Harris, a candidate to fill the vacancy on this committee. Over 

several years, I have come to know Rick Harris as a very bright and thoughtful man with a 

lifetime of extraordinary accomplishment. Rick's talent is matched by his energy-he does what is 

necessary to understand a complex problem, and to follow through toward the goal of devising a 

workable solution. As you may recall, Rick has been working with a number of his neighbors in 

the Sector 7 community and, I say with no hesitation, he has impressed us all with his abilities as 

well as civility and kindness towards all. 

I ask that you consider Rick Harris to fill this position and offer my strong endorsement of his 

candidacy. 

Thank you, Laura, for your service to our city and our county. 

Sincerely, 

John J. Macionis 

206 Ocean Way 

32963 

 

preferred_contact = email 

whichemailaddress = lmoss@indianriver.gov 
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